
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

 «name1» 

 «name2» 

 «address» 

 «city» «state»  «zip» 

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:   

«entities» 

Children: «children» 

Pastor:  «pastors» 

Monthly commitment: «total» 

Monthly commitment Due: «amountDue» 

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation: «lastDonationDate» 

Current Through:  «lastMonthSponsored» 

Gifts received by October 10, 2017 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
October 2017 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

MUKAMA MOSES 

UG/2261 

D.O.B:   APRIL 12
th

, 2006  

Dear Friends, 

I am by the names called Mukama Moses, I 
am now eleven (11) years old in grade four 
(Primary 4).  I was born in a family of three 
sisters and two brothers by Mother, Sarah 
and late father Mbadi Ali. It is unfortunate 
my father died in 2010 when I was still 
young. When my father died, my mother left 
us with our grandparents and she went on 
her own ways. We have grown with our 
grandparents, Mr. Eria Kalende and Madam 
Joyce Kalinde in the village called Bwase.  

   I strongly wish to thank my Sponsors for 
their kindness, love expressed through con-
tinuous gifts like a bicycle, birthday gifts, 

hen, pig, school fees and many other school 
materials. I am happy at home keeping my 
pig and hen. This animal and the hen show 
the big love my sponsors have for me. Soon 
the pig will be giving me many young piglets 
and I will be growing many of them.  

   My grandparents are now growing old and 
every time when I am with my elder brother 
Ivan, I ask him how we will be doing things 
at home when they have grown too old. I 
have a desire to be a future Doctor and to 
be in position to help my grandparents and 
the community. My sponsors have helped 
me to have hope and a future because of 
the great support given to me every year.  

   In my conclusion, I wish to extend my 
thankfulness to my Sponsors for the great 
love shared with us here in Uganda through 
Rescue African Children. It is my prayer 
that, the Almighty God rewards you abun-
dantly. God bless!   

 

Pastor Fred Tumwebaze visiting in 
Spring 2018 

  Consider prayerfully if he might be wel-
comed to speak to your small groups and 
churches.  The dates and areas coming 
soon. He will visit to preach and teach and 
share what is happening in Jesus’ church in 
Uganda, as well as in Omega School and 
our wonderful REACH ministry.  Please pray 
for the Lord’s great blessing for this trip.  We 
are praying for more than 100 new children 
to be sponsored and that the Word of God 
will be brought to us from Africa through His 
servant Fred.  We ask you to join us in this 
and if you feel so led donations are being 
accepted to defer costs for plane tickets.  
Requests for speaking engagements can be 
sent to Sandy@rescueafricanchildren.org. 

A NEW DATABASE...and may we 
just say Praise the LORD! 

We have been so blessed to have received 
donated funds to switch to a database 
called Denari 2.  Ours is an antique.  This 
will even create opportunities for sponsors 
to get on line and check their accounts as 
well as paying by EFT or by credit card.  
YEAH!!  We are asking for updates on your 
information.  Would you take a moment to 
fill out the enclosed form and return it 
with your payment.  If address is correct 
leave it blank or give us another! 

The Christmas fund has been thankfully 
growing.  Please consider making this year 
the best ever! Donations due by Nov 10th. 

 


